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NSW Premier & Cabinet

covemment | Division of Local Government

5 O'Keefe Avenue NOWRA NSW 2541
Locked Bag 3015 NOWRA NSW 2541

Mr Paul Hickey
General Manager
Ballina Shire Council
PO Box 450
BALLINA NSW 2478

Paul
Dear MWey

Our Reference: A362582
Your Reference:

Contact: Daniela Heubusch

Phone: 02 4428 4133

RECORDS
 SCANNED

1« APR 2014
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Thank you for your letter of 17 November 2013 requesting a variation to Council's
Ballina Heights Drive Project approved for funding under the Local Infrastructure

Renewal Scheme.

Unfortunately, due to the fact that your variation request is for a substantially
different project than the original application, it has been unsuccessful. As such, if
the LIRS subsidy cannot be utilised as per the contract conditions, the LIRS

Funding Agreement will lapse.

Should you require any further information, please contact Daniela Heubusch -
Coordinator Infrastructure on 02 4428 4133.

Yours sincerely
&W vl

Ross Woodward

Chief Executive, Local Government
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